
 
 
 

Dear Registrar, 
  
Welcome to the Naming Services portal version 2.0! 
  
The ICANN organization is pleased to introduce you to the second version of this tool that will 
streamline the way you conduct business with ICANN.   
                                                                      
Here’s a quick summary of what you need to know to get started: 
  

• As a current user of the Naming Services portal, you already have access to your registrar 
information in the portal. 

• Resources to become familiar with the changes include the Naming Services portal User 
Guide for Registrars, a demo, and the Terms of Use. 

• The Naming Services portal is now the system of record for registrar information; RADAR 
has been retired. 

  
Once you log on, we recommend that you review the account and contact information available 
in the system to verify that it is up-to-date. 
  
If you need assistance, send an email to globalsupport@icann.org. 
  

Regards, 
Russ Weinstein 

Sr. Director, gTLD Accounts and Services 

https://archive.icann.org/en/resources/pages/nsp-registrars-2018-03-26-en
https://na34.salesforce.com/sfc/p/#610000006tJk/a/61000000HRUy/MMd2DfE2Z0BunadmNvzRir19yNLDtN607VrVfT2rbpw
mailto:globalsupport@icann.org

